
From: Lily Lichtenstein <lilstein@bu.edu> 
To: SDeCourcey@town.arlington.ma.us, jcurro@alumni.tufts.edu, DMahon@town.arlington.ma.us, 

DDunn@town.arlington.ma.us, JHurd@town.arlington.ma.us 
Cc: mkrepelka@town.arlington.ma.us, townmanager@town.arlington.ma.us, ldiggins@gmail.com, 

michaiahforselectboard@gmail.com 

Date: Sat, 30 May 2020 21:58:42 -0400 
Subject: Monday's Agenda 

  
  

Good Evening All, 
My name is Lily Lichtenstein, I am a friend and roommate of Charlie Proctor, the young man who was 

killed in a bike accident at the intersection of Mass. Ave and Appleton St. on May 5th. I am writing to you 

all to ask you to please add his fatal accident to the agenda for the Arlington Selectboard meeting on 
Monday. I frequently rode my own bike with Charlie, and have never met a safer or kind cyclist. It is 

incredibly tragic that something awful had to happen for this intersection to be re-examined, but as an 
honor to Charlie I am asking you to please consider making it safer for all who pass through it. The 

proposed modifications would increase visibility and safety at the intersection of the crash and five other 

similarly configured intersections. The hope is that no one else will be harmed due to any of these 
intersections.  

  
Thank you, 

Lily Lichtenstein 

 


